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NEWS RELEASE 

 
Canadian Council of Child and Youth Advocates urges increased 

awareness of children’s rights this National Child Day 

November 20, 2019 (Edmonton) –The Canadian Council of Child and Youth 
Advocates (CCCYA) encourages Canadians to expand their knowledge and 
understanding of children’s rights by participating in activities across the 
country in the lead up to National Child Day on November 20. 
 
“National Child Day is an opportunity to draw our collective attention to rights 
of the child – rights we advance all year round,” said Del Graff, Alberta Child 
and Youth Advocate and president of the CCCYA. “As we mark the 30th 
anniversary of the United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child, we 
must remind ourselves that all children are entitled to these rights. Let’s 
celebrate our country’s achievements in advancing children’s rights, yet 
remember there is still much work to do.” 
 
National Child Day commemorates the adoption of the United Nations 
Convention on the Rights of the Child (UNCRC) on November 20, 1989. 
Canada became a signatory to the UNCRC in May 1990 and ratified the 
document in 1991. The Convention enshrines a broad range of rights to 
health, safety, well-being and education for children.  
 
The CCCYA works to ensure the rights of children and youth are advanced, 
and their voices heard. The CCCYA calls on all individual Canadians, as well 
as governments, to make standing up for children’s rights a priority, and to 
ensure the rights of young people in our lives and communities are protected.  
 
For more information on National Child Day activities in your area, please 
contact the CCCYA member’s office in your jurisdiction.    
 
About the Canadian Council of Child and Youth Advocates 
The Canadian Council of Child and Youth Advocates is an association of 
government-appointed children's advocates, ombudsman and 
representatives with an explicit mandate to protect the rights of children and 
youth in Canada. Government appoints them as independent officers of the 
legislatures in their respective jurisdictions.  
 
Media inquiries: 
Tim Chander 
Communications Manager 
Office of the Child and Youth Advocate of Alberta 
P: 780.638.4064 C: 780.499.3901 
tim.chander@ocya.alberta.ca 

  

 

http://www.cccya.ca/content/Contact.asp?langid=1

